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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE   DATED: March 13, 2017 

Due to inclement weather, the Regular Meeting of the Hackettstown 
Municipal Utilities Authority originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 14th at 
7:00 P.M. has been canceled and rescheduled for 7:00 PM, Thursday, March 
16th at the Jacob Garabed Administration Building located at 424 Hurley 
Drive in the Town of Hackettstown. 
 
        
       Kathleen Corcoran  
       Executive Director  
 
 

COPIES TO: HMUA Board, Counselor and Projects Engineer, Express, 
Star-Gazette, Daily Record, WRNJ, and Town of 
Hackettstown. 

 

 


